
 

 
 
September 28, 2023 
 
Dear Educators, 
 
Happy World Teachers' Day! On this special occasion, we want to take a moment to express our 
heartfelt appreciation for the invaluable contributions you make to our school community. 
 
You are the beacons of knowledge and inspiration, illuminating the hearts and minds of our students’ 
day in and day out. Your dedication and passion ensure that our learners are equipped with the 
languages and skills to not only thrive in our multicultural society but also excel beyond our regional 
borders. Your commitment truly embodies the vision of the Eastern Shores School Board. 
 
The teaching profession is a harmonious blend of wisdom and youthful enthusiasm, creativity and 
boundless energy, compassion and unwavering rigor. Your unwavering dedication to your craft is, 
without a doubt, priceless. 
 
We extend our deepest gratitude for your tireless efforts and the positive impact you create in our 
educational community. Let this day serve as a reminder of the immeasurable difference you make in 
the lives of our students. 
 
We also encourage our colleagues and partners to seize this opportunity to convey their appreciation for 
the exceptional work you do. 
 
Wishing you all a wonderful week ahead filled with continued success and fulfillment. 
 
With warm regards, 
 
Denise and Jane 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


